From: Mills, Randy D

To: Veronica Thomason

Sent: Thu Mar 10 09:52:57 2005

Subject: RE: Request for Comment: 2005 WGQ Annual Plan Item #3 - Preparation of QEDM for WGQ - Due April 8, 2005

CVX accepts as written.

Randy Mills
-----Original Message-----

From: Veronica Thomason [mailto:vthomason@naesb.org]

Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2005 5:32 PM

To: Veronica Thomason; Rae Mcquade; Kirby, DeDe; Rager,Denise

Subject: Request for Comment: 2005 WGQ Annual Plan Item #3 - Preparation of QEDM for WGQ - Due April 8, 2005

Dear WGQ Members -

An industry comment period begins today, March 9, 2005 and ends on April 8, 2005 for one WGQ recommendation:  

Recommendation 2005 WGQ Annual Plan Item #3 - Preparation of QEDM for WGQ –

http://www.naesb.org/pdf2/2005_wgq_ap3_rec.doc.   

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The WGQ Executive Committee will review this recommendation and consider it for vote as NAESB Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ) standard on May 12, 2005, and in that consideration will review all submitted comments.  

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on April 8th will be posted on the Home Page (http://www.naesb.org/request.asp) and forwarded to the WGQ EC members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.  The recommendation is also attached for your convenience.

Best Regards,

DeDe Kirby

cc:  Rae McQuade, Executive Director

